
This week, Year 4 enjoyed their trip to
West Stow Anglo-Saxon Village to
support their learning in History. They
looked at, and learned about, many
artefacts in the museum and even tried
on some clothes. After lunch, they were
able to explore the village and went
inside the different types of houses.
They had such a great day! 

Year 4 West Stow trip

Dear parents and carers, 

It has once again been lovely to see the sunshine this week, which is great as it has been a week for trips; with Year 2
visiting Denny Abbey last Friday to find out about how Britain was ruled in the past and Year 4 visiting West Stow to
find out about the Anglo Saxons and Vikings. Also, Year 6 had a workshop in which they learnt about the lives of the
Suffragettes and how they helped to shape our lives today. It was great to see the costume effort made by many. 

We had a visit from the English Hub this week to have a look at our phonics practice. It has been great to celebrate the
achievements of our year 1 children and to see how much the phonics learning has moved on in a short time. As
always, we have some 'even better ifs' to work on before their next visit in the Summer term.

Whole school assembly this week was based on embracing our differences and celebrating the diversity in school. We
learnt about 'discrimination' and about how no one should feel worried about who they are, where they come from or
the colour of their skin. We also learnt about what to do if we saw something that worried us. 

Thank you to everyone who attended parents evening this week. It was great to see so many families. If you weren't
able to make your appointment, please speak to your child's class teacher to arrange a convenient time to talk to
them, have a look at your child's books and discuss the next steps in their learning. 

Have a fabulous weekend, 

Mrs Harradine and the Leadership Team
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Whole school attendance = 94%
Let’s work together to reach at least 96%!

Thank you all for your donations and support with
the Comic Relief non uniform day last week. Also a
huge thank you to the school council for arranging
the cake sale last Friday. Thanks to you all we have
raised £154.48 to go towards that fabulous cause. 
We are very proud of our school council and what
they have achieved, we are looking forward to the
next event!

 weekly Attendance
Congratulations to class 6R this week who won the
weekly attendance award with 98.6%. Enjoy your
cake! Which class will it be next week?

Comic Relief

Thank you to 6C for your informative class assembly today. It has been great to find out about the learning that you
have been doing and the Suffragette day that you experienced last week. There will be more class assemblies coming
after the Easter break....watch this space....

Class Assemblies

Year 2 had a fantastic time on their trip to Denny Abbey Farmland, experiencing what life was like in Tudor times! The
children got hands-on making decorative clay tiles, just like those used in Tudor homes. They explored the world of
Tudor medicine by smelling and learning about different herbs and the theory of the four humours. Seeing a range of
fascinating Tudor artefacts helped bring history to life, and a guided walk around Denny Abbey gave everyone a
glimpse into the past. It was a wonderful day full of discovery, creativity, and fun!

Year 2’s Tudor Adventure at Denny Abbey Farmland



Upcoming events

Sol - EYFS - Enthusiasm
Aras - EYFS - Resilience
Jimmy - Year 1 - Resilience
Stanley - Year 2 - Kindness
Florence - Year 3 - Enthusiasm
Olivia V - Year 3 - Aspiration
Hannah - Year 4 - Aspiration
Sithana - Year 4 - Respect
Vilte - Year 5 - Resilience
Harry - Year 5 - Enthusiasm
Juleka - Year 6 - Enthusiasm
Mia - Year 6 - Aspiration 

April
1st: Year 1 Phonics Lesson
3rd: Class photographs
4th: Teacher training day
7th-21st: Easter Holidays
22nd: Children return to school

May
1st: 6R Class Assembly - 2:45-3pm
6th: Year 1 Reading Café - 2-3pm
8th: 4D & 4J Class Assemblies - 2:45-3pm
14th: Year 3 Fitzwilliam Museum Trip
15th: Wear it Green Day
22nd: 5W Class Assembly - 2:45-3pm
26th-30th: Half Term

For more upcoming events please visit our
website.

Values awards

Congratulations to the following 
children for achieving awards this week!

pin badge awards

If you have a child who is nearly 2, 2 or 3 please take the time to complete our questionnaire on our nursery provision
for next year. Please feel free to share this with any other parents in the local area that you may know. 

https://forms.office.com/e/iniFvJwYAf

Nursery Survey

Ryder - 3P
Jayden - 5R

Hamza - EYFS
Makar - EYFS

http://www.kingsfieldprimary.org/
https://forms.office.com/e/iniFvJwYAf

